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Parker Mountain Aggregates
P.O. Box 97 Annapolis Royal, N.S.
BOS 1A0
Bus. 532-7844 | Fax: 532-0925

March 13, 2003

Nova Scotia Department of the Environment
PO Box 142

Middleton, NS

BOS 1P0

Dear Mr. Balcom:
RE: Tiverton Quarry

Further to your request for a plan showing the 800 metre circle, please find same enclosed. This was the
largest scale map available to fit the information you required.

Enclosed also herewith are the final authorization forms and letters allowing me to blow within the 800
metres of structures. You will recall there was an issue with the foreign female who we thought we
could not get to sign, she has in fact consented and her permission form is included. We therefore will
not be relocating the quarry and it will remain as per the earlier plan sent to you.

Mr. Petrie had inquired of me the distance from the quarry to the water. The dimensions I gave him were
wrong, one of the fisherman had scaled the measurements incorrectly and I had passed that on to Mr.
Petrie. The quarry will be located approximately 370 metres from the Petit Passage and 780 metres from
the Bay of Fundy to the westerly.

You had also asked I correspond P.1.D. numbers to the permission forms but you did not send those to me
as discussed. I therefore enciose herewith also a sheet showing P.LD. numbers with corresponding
names for the area within the southeasterly boundary of the 800 metre radius. This will allow you to
affix the appropriate P.1.D. numbers to the signed forms in question. You should, even after this
exercise, have permission forms with no P.LD.’s as the fisherman had acquired signatures beyond the
800 metres not knowing where the boundary was themselves initially.

Work on the roadway has begun and I intend to be doing some blowing for the roadway on Monday. The
bond has been ordered and will be forwarded to yOu upon receipt.

Trusting this is all the information requested I Jook forward to receipt of the permit at your earliest
possible convenience.

Yours truly,

c: Robert Petrie




